
New Center for Reproductive Health Equity  
to focus on investigating key disparities affecting reproductive health and clinical care

  Research

OHSU CENTER FOR REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH EQUITY

With the devastating loss of federal protections over abortion care, basic health care services have become 
unsafe and inaccessible to individuals in more than a dozen states, disproportionately affecting low-income 

people and already marginalized communities. OHSU's stance is unequivocal: abortion care is health care.

In response, OHSU launched a new Center for Reproductive Health Equity to advance reproductive health 
services, education and policy research, and established the Abortion Care & Training (ACT) Fund to quickly 
mobilize resources to:

     •  Expand clinical services within OHSU and meet the patient need

     •  Train more clinicians to provide abortion care, especially those practicing in states that have  
          banned or restricted this training 

    •   Generate research data that guides the development of evidence-based public policy

Donors heard the call and responded in significant ways, giving more than $1.3 million in the past year to support 
reproductive health care initiatives at OHSU. We are grateful for the outpouring of support and are proud to 
share the following update one year later:
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Launched new pilot telehealth 
program in August 

in response to a 

137% increase  
in patients receiving medication 
abortion care at home via video 
appointments and pills mailed 

to their home. This enabled us to 
increase service for some of our 
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travel to our state for care. 



Support at-a-Glance
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With more than 630 gifts, we have raised funds to support our three areas of focus: research, education and 
clinical care. Our work is nowhere near finished. We must continue to strengthen the infrastructure and 
support patients seeking care. 

Philanthropy makes this possible.

For more information:
Sasha Steiner (she/her) 
Director of Development, OHSU Foundation 
steinsas@ohsu.edu   |   503-552-0729 ext.187
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Scan the code to make a gift to  
support the OHSU Abortion Care  
& Training (ACT) Fund, or visit: 
donate.ohsufoundation.org/act

OHSU is the only hospital system in the state  
acting as both a state and nationwide referral 
center, providing safe and complex care. 


